TITLE IX NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION

Midwestern Intermediate Unit IV (MIU IV) does not discriminate on the basis of sex, and
prohibits sex discrimination, including sex-based harassment, in any education program or
activity that it operates, as required by Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, 20 U.S.C.
§§1681 et seq., and its regulations, 34 C.F.R. Part 106, including in admission and employment.

Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to the MIU IV’s Title IX Coordinator, the U.S.
Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights (“OCR”), or both.

The District’s Title IX Coordinator is: Brenda A. Marino, Assistant to the Executive Director

brenda.marino@miu4.org
724-458-6700, x1204

The U.S. Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights may be contacted at:

OCR@ed.gov

https://ocrcas.ed.gov/contact-ocr

To report information about conduct that may constitute Title IX sex discrimination, including
sex-based harassment, or make a complaint of Title IX sex discrimination, please refer to the
MIU IV’s Nondiscrimination Policies and Grievance Procedures, which can be located on MIU
IV’s website under Board Policies, Policy 103 (Students) and Policy 104 (Employees): MIU IV
Policies or contact MIU IV’s Title IX Coordinator.
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